
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (ELM TREE 
STREET, GOODACRE STREET AND PELHAM STREET, 

MANSFIELD) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING AND PARKING 
PLACES) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (2265) 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding 
the parking restrictions on Pelham Street, Mansfield, and its surrounding area. A 
closure to a local business has meant that existing restrictions are partly 
redundant. As a result, these restrictions are limiting parking options for residents 
and visitors.   
 
To address this issue, it is proposed to make alterations to the Double Yellow 
Lines, Single Yellow Lines, and 30 minute limited waiting parking bays in the area, 
as shown on drawing number H/MW/4480/01.  
 


